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11th April 1996

Dear Mr Brew,
Re: 42-45 Belsize Park NW3

Further to our telephone conversation last week, we would like to confirm that our client
has sent us a drawing which shows the curtailage of land in their ownership. You will note
from the enclosed drawing that the south west boundary is up against the building
{number 45) and not as originaily shown.

We have amended the Site plan and provided copies of the Location plan (drawing
numbers 9603/100A and 9603/001)

You will note that the bin store has been relocated. We note that this is only a minor point
and will assume that the application can be processed without delay. We apologise for any
confusion that has been caused but you will note that the original information was
provided by our client.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Yours sincerely

Kuldip Malhotra RIBA
enc. Dwg Nos 9603/100A 9603/001
cc. client



